
Stopping Out 
Any student who does not enroll for three consecutive semesters (summer is counted as one 
semester) must reapply through the Office of Admission and Advising for readmission to Fort 
Lewis College. It is the student’s responsibility at the point of application to notify Fort Lewis 
College of any and all possible transfer, test, or military credits earned during any absences. The 
Effective Catalog policy, see above, will determine which catalog a student is eligible to use 
upon return to Fort Lewis College. 
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